
Friday 17th December 2021 

We thank you for your continued support. 
Each week we will inform you of events taking place and important dates for your diary. It will be sent out 
every Friday via ParentPay so please ensure that you have given your details to the school office. It can also 
be found on the school website. 
M.Collinson 

Coming to school is important. Each week we will award a certificate to the class with the best attendance. 
You must ring school and inform school on the first day of absence. Please don’t send your child to school if 

they have symptoms of COVID-19. You are advised to take them for a PCR test. 
Every week all pupils who have 100% attendance go into an envelope and one child per class is chosen to 

receive a pencil, a ruler or a bookmark.  
Any pupil who has 100% attendance each term will receive a wrist band and a certificate. 

All children who have 100% weekly receive a 100% sticker.  
Attendance Winners of the Week. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Congratulations to Amelia Short 3AE, Amelia Johnson 4NG, Ethan Fraser 5LR and Macey Orr who won a £5 
Asda voucher and their parents who won a £25 Asda voucher. 

 

Please check the school website regularly. Each half term under the CURRICULUM tab, under 
year groups you will find what your children will be learning in school for that half term. 

We collected £158 on Christmas jumper day for Save the Children. 

Autumn Term Events 
17.12.21 SCHOOL CLOSES FOR CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

4.1.22 SCHOOL RE-OPENS FOR ALL CHILDREN 

w/e 17.12.2021 
4NW 
98% 

 
 
 

 
 
 



Each week, staff choose a pupil in their class to be pupil of the week. If it is a pupil working 
from home their certificate will be put in their tray ready for their return. 

Week ending 17.12.2021 
3CL – KEEVIE BLACKBURN 

3AE – MASON LITTLE 
4NW – ALEX COULSON 

4NG – JAYDEN BAYS 
4KJ – LAILA FISHER 

5LR – ZACHORY LAMBETH 
5BA – DARCY BACK 
6JO – MACEY ORR 

6FD – KILE RODRIGUES 
6GD – GRACIE HALEY 
Well done everyone! 

 

Any child self-isolating will be expected to complete home learning. 
All work for the day is uploaded on Google Classroom by the class teacher and must be 
completed. 
Teachers are also delivering some live teaching to pupils at home on a daily basis. 
Pupils can access support from their teachers by clicking on the meeting link, even if live 
teaching is not going ahead.  The meet link is kept open for much of the day.  It is better to 
contact the teacher via the meet link for immediate feedback.   
It is useful to have the worksheet open when completing a live lesson so pupils can access 
the worksheet easily if need be. 
If there are any issues, then please don’t hesitate to contact school and ask for help. 
Please email admin@biddickhallschool.co.uk if you test positive over a weekend or holiday. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Mrs Collinson 

 


